
 

     
  

 

 
 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Assistive Technology  
An Assistive Technology Fair will be held at OCALI, 470 Glenmont 

Ave., Columbus, 43214 on Thursday, April 23 from 9am to 3pm.  For 

details, call OCALI at 866-886-2254.  

There will also be an Assistive Technology Conference on May 13-14, 

2015 titled 'Tech II-Technology Toward Employment'. It will be held at 

the Hyatt Regency Hotel in Columbus. Assistive technology that helps 

people with disabilities get jobs will be the focus.  For details, call 614-

892-0390. 
  

FCBDD Recognized for Support of Staff in Military 

The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities will be 

recognized on April 18 for support of staff who are in the military.  The 

Board will receive the 'Above and Beyond' award at an event 

sponsored by the Department of Defense.  Congratulations to Pete 

Cox, staff member with our Employment Services Department, 

who  will represent FCBDD at the event.  Pete served in Afghanistan 

with the National Guard. 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001THP7KUG6NZUCH3-lRNzmSkgqW4tiUbmPNpk27_rUllBZxCZANExwmoOOIbW_4sCSXgSuojLG2hIVlTs7sX72kODqzqXRJolUdAIQOjdUk8j5DAfiCOL6KeDKEl6-inByD5PhcyQhfehFIXTf2ZcmbW9QPJ3pTwn1uId4d_aD5sWLaRoviCwCrA==&c=ZqM6lu9cSXDlVMUJ08qlms0BZhUcObXWvOjIHJxO-iQ5SNlPXLoxYA==&ch=IPRR5NktQ5YaCk91F45UurRchkCuXk3G7FQ8Yt24arRsV-Swii6Vzg==


 

  

Allison Skinner To Be Recognized 

Allison Skinner, Service Coordinator will be recognized by The Ohio 

State University School of Social Work on April 24 for her excellent 

work with graduate MSW students in their internship with the Service 

Coordination Department.   
  

ECE Earth Day 

The Early Childhood Department will celebrate Earth Day on 

Saturday,  April 18  with children, families, staff and volunteers 

assisting to prepare our outdoor environments. Activities will take place 

at our Early Childhood Learning Community (ECLC), 4141 Rudy Road 

and the Early Childhood Center, 2879 Johnstown Road, from 10am to 

Noon.  
  

Chris Clarkson Published 

The Catholic Times has published an article written by Chris Clarkson, 

titled 'Living with Asperger's Syndrome.  Congratulations to Chris. 

   

Classes Resume on April 13 

Early Childhood and School classes at FCBDD facilities will resume on 

Monday, April 13 following Spring Break.   
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